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[Open Meetings Act] 

 

TOWNSHIP OF PENTWATER 

COUNTY OF OCEANA, MICHIGAN 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Township Board of the Township of 

Pentwater will hold a special meeting of the Township Board on Friday, September 1, 2023 at 9:30 

a.m. at the Pentwater Township Hall, 500 N Hancock Street, Pentwater, MI 49449 to discuss 

matters relating to the Township’s cemetery. 

All interested persons may attend the special meeting.  Proposed minutes of the special 

meeting will be available for public inspection not more than eight business days after the special 

meeting.  Approved minutes will be available for public inspection at the above-stated Township 

Hall address not later than five business days after the meeting at which the minutes are approved 

by the Township Board. 

The address of the Township Hall is 500 N Hancock Street, Pentwater, MI 49449.  The 

telephone number of the Township Hall is (231) 869-6231. 

This Open Meetings Act notice was posted on August 30, 2023 at 10:50 a.m. 

 

Dated:  August 30, 2023   TOWNSHIP BOARD OF THE  

      TOWNSHIP OF PENTWATER 

 

 

 


